
The Kern County Sheriff’s Office is committed to work in partnership with our community to enhance the safety, security, and quality of life for the 
residents and visitors of Kern County through professional public safety services.  

 

  
  

 ISSUE: 25-28 TRAINING BULLETIN              DATE: June 6, 2025   

  
KCSOPPM G-0210: Distinguished Marksman Designation  

and  
KCSOPPM K-0900: Lapel Insignia 

 
Effective June 3, 2025, the Kern County Sheriff’s Office approved KCSOPPM G-0210: Distinguished 
Marksman Designation policy. The Distinguished Marksman Designation is a non-monetary incentive 
program by the Kern County Sheriff’s Office aimed at improving firearms proficiency, motivation, and 
morale among sworn personnel. Developed by the Firearms Training Unit, it encourages ongoing 
marksmanship development beyond regular qualifications. Participants who demonstrate exceptional 
skill with their issued pistol receive a department-authorized lapel pin as a symbol of achievement and 
professional pride. The effective policy can be accessed via the following link: 

 
 G 0210 - Distinguished Marksman Designation.docx 

 
 
Additionally, KCSOPPM K-0900 was updated to include the Distinguished Marksman authorized lapel 
insignia. The updated policy can be accessed via the following link: 
 

 K 0900 - Lapel Insignia.docx 
 

 
All staff of the Deputy Sheriff, Detentions Deputy, and Park Ranger ranks are required to review and 
acknowledge this training bulletin no later than July 6TH, 2025.  

https://kerncountysheriff.sharepoint.com/:w:/r/sites/PoliciesDocs/Table%20Of%20Contents/Section%20G%20-%20Firearms/G%200210%20-%20Distinguished%20Marksman%20Designation.docx?d=wef715e9e00244265be6943f22576c2eb&csf=1&web=1&e=KgWRrh
https://kerncountysheriff.sharepoint.com/:w:/r/sites/PoliciesDocs/Table%20Of%20Contents/Section%20K%20-%20Uniforms/K%200900%20-%20Lapel%20Insignia.docx?d=wf0c76d77fba04fa3a24f724925a3e357&csf=1&web=1&e=qkYUly

